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UPDATE: Pavement marking on I-70 in Saline County to begin Monday, 

August 10, with an updated completion in September, weather permitting. 

Pavement marking on I-70 in Saline County begins tomorrow 

On Thursday, July 23, the Kansas Department of Transportation will begin a pavement 

marking project on eastbound and westbound I-70 in Saline County. Striping of the new 

roadway markings will begin approximately seven miles east of Salina at mile marker 259.7 

and continue east for six miles to the Saline/Dickinson County line.  

During daylight hours, traffic will be reduced to one 16-foot lane at a reduced speed where 

removal and striping operations are being performed. Drivers should expect minor delays, 

not exceeding five minutes. 

Innovative Marking Systems Inc. of Bluffdale, Utah is the prime contractor for this project, 

at a cost of $106,183. The contractor has scheduled this project to be completed by August, 

weather permitting.  

KDOT urges all motorists to be alert and obey the warning signs when approaching and 

driving through a work zone.  

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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